
 

 

Memorandum 

 
To: Satpal Sidhu, Whatcom County Executive   

From: Amanda McDade, Executive Director   

Date: June 14, 2024   

Subject: Northwest Senior Services Board (NWSSB) 

 
 
Background 
The Northwest Senior Services Advisory Board has nine allocated positions for Whatcom County 

Residents. Three of those positions is currently vacant and Georgiann Dustin’s term expires 

June 30, 2024.  

Recommendations 
Georgiann Dustin has expressed interest in remaining active on our advisory council.  NWSSB 
members would welcome her continued participation and appointment to the NWSSB. 
 

If approved, Ms. Dustin’s appointment will run through June 30, 2027.   

 

If I can provide you any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this Board appointment process issue. 

 


